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May 4, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Sonny Watson and Jennifer Watson Zam 
Pensacola Recycling Incorporated 
195 East Fairfield Drive 
Pensacola, Florida 32503 
 
Dear Mr. Watson and Mrs. Zam: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the report on the universal waste compliance assistance inspection 
that was conducted at Pensacola Recycling Incorporated located at 195 East Fairfield 
Drive in Escambia County.  This site investigation was intended to provide you with 
information to assure compliance with the Universal Waste Program and the Resource 
Conservation and Recovery Act. 
 
This inspection did not address other areas of Department jurisdiction.  A follow-up 
inspection will be conducted within four months.  Violations discovered in the 
follow-up inspection may result in civil actions against the facility operator. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this program or the enclosed report, please 
contact Aaron Mitchell at 850/595-8360, extension 1258 or by e-mail 
Aaron.Mitchell@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Byer  
Hazardous Waste Section 
Supervisor 
 
JCB/amr 
 
Enclosure:  Inspection Report  


